From: Cristina A. FLOREA To: Dejan Milo§ OPSENICA Branislav NIKOLIC

antonetaflorea@yahoo.com Organic Chemistry Sub-Editor  Editor Serbian Chemical
Romanian Academy, dopsen@chem.bg.ac.rs Society

“Costin D. Nenitzescu” ICTM-Department of Chemistry JSCS-ed@shd.org.rs
Center of Organic Chemistry University of Belgrade Karnegijeva 4/111
Bucharest, Romania Belgrade, Serbia Belgrade, Serbia

Bucharest, April 11, 2017

Dear Sirs,

Thank you very much for your letter from 04/09/2017. We changed the
Supplementary Material in agreement with the Instructions for Authors and with the
two examples you kindly provided in the abovementioned letter.

The new Supplementary Material was added as Florea-2-Suppl-revd2.doc file.

Sincerely yours,

dr. Cristina A. Florea



